
If you have any questions, please call Lou Baker, AICP, Project Manager (505) 220-0800 or pm@sanipueblo.org 

Hot News! 
The construction of the Pueblo de San Ildefonso Wellness Center                                           

is coming along rapidly!  

Pueblo de San Ildefonso                                                                      
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